Dear «First_name»,

You have been selected to receive CARES Grant funds as of July 1, 2020. Your specific CARES Grant award amount can be viewed on your MyFinancial Aid Portal via MyCampus. Your CARES Grant amount will not apply directly towards any tuition or fees you may owe. Instead, the Business Office will be processing a full refund of your CARES Grant amount.

Please allow 2-3 business days for receipt of these funds if you have direct deposit, and 5-7 business days for paper checks.

Information about CARES Grant funds:

The Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act included a Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) that provided emergency funding to institutions of higher education.

Baptist College of Health Sciences has received a portion of these funds that we are required to disburse directly to eligible students via the CARES Grant. The CARES Grant funds are intended to cover a student's expenses related to the disruption of campus operations due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.

In order to be eligible, students had to meet specific requirements established by the Department of Education. Based on these requirements you are eligible.

We hope that these funds will help relieve some of the financial burden you may have experienced due to the disruption of campus operations.

If you have questions about the CARES Grant please contact us our office at financial.aid@bchs.edu

Sincerely,

Financial Aid Office